St Joseph’s School Newsletter

26th September 2018

Macniillan Coffee Morning Travelling Book Fair

Friday 28™ September
9.00 - 11.00am

Family & Friends are invited fo our  ~ ]
coffee morning this Friday in the ot 'a
school hall to raise money for the

fantastic charity Macmillan Cancer i1 gren may bring in
Support. We would be very grateful = 5op for q cake, they
for donations of cakes, bought or will go to the Coffee

baked, on the day of our coffee morning with their
morning. class.

Tuesday 2" October
to

Monday 8™ October

each day from
3.10 - 3.40pm

There's lots of fantastic books
available to buy from as little as
£2.99. Every book purchased
goes towards earning FREE
books for school!

REMINDER:

Earrings are strictly not permitted in school. We
only allow children to wear plasters over their
earrings if they are still healing. As we are now
in our fourth week back after summer no one
should need to be wearing their earrings unless a
member of staff is told otherwise by a parent or
carer.

We have this rule in place for the children's
safety. Children can have bumps and falls on the
playground, which can result in nasty injuries if
they are wearing earrings.

* Dressing up day!

Each Class has a class theme for the 'One
moment in time' topic such as Egypt,
Elizabethan etc. Children may choose to dress
up as something to do with their class theme
or, if it is easier, they may choose to dress up
as any historical person they like or dress up
from any period in history. We really do not
want parents to have to go to too much
trouble or expense.

PLEASE TAKE CARE ON OUR
CAR PARK!
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" All people travelling to school by car should use our church car
| park, entering via the church drive and leaving behind the

[ parish centre as all the ‘one way' signs instruct. Please take

: note of all road markings, especially the ‘give way' lines.

j Cedar Road is to be used as our pedestrian entrance only, no
I one should be using Cedar Road or Willow Road to be dropping
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Children should be
accessing these
fantastic apps at
home:

Spelling Shed
(for Years 1 to 6)

Remember to
follow us on

twitter!
@stjosephs_rc
@Astley_Class

children off by car.

We are very lucky that we have such a big car park to use at
drop off and pick up times, with overflow spaces also available
around the back of the parish centre.

@Duxbury_Class
@Heapey_Class
@Limbrick_Class
@Birkacre_Class
@Rivington_Class
@Yarrow_Class

TT Rockstars
(for Years 3 to 6)

We have had numerous complaints since we have come back to
school after the Summer Holidays about reckless driving.
Please keep in mind that CHILDREN will be walking on the car
park and adhere to the 10 mile an hour speed limit put in place.

If your child has
forgotten their password,
please ask their class
teacher.
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